
 

 

Update: Outstanding non-pensionable cash bonus and 

1.5%-salary increase payments - CET staff 
 

The PSA received a report from the employer that the outstanding non-pensionable cash bonus and the 

1.5%-salary increase in terms of Resolution 1/2021 would be implemented in due course. The 

Department received approval from Treasury and the DPSA to process the payments accordingly. The 

payments would be implemented as follows: 

 

• The non-pensionable cash bonus will be paid by 19 November 2021. 

• The 1.5%-salary increase would be implemented by 15 December 2021. 

 

Furthermore, the employer indicated that the salary scale adjustments for academic staff who possessed 

REQV 13 and 14 qualifications but captured wrongly on Persal system, would be implemented on 1 

December 2021. 

 

The CET roadshows pertaining to the implementation of standardisation are still underway and a 

consolidated report would be submitted to the GPSSBC DBC on 24 November 2021. An update will be 

provided to members thereafter. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 
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